
   

 

Longview Lumber • PO BOX 931 • Longview, WA 98632 

2901 Industrial Way 

Weyerhaeuser Lumber Storeroom 

January 29, 2025 
 

Kelsey Brotherton, PE 
Environmental Engineer 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
Waste 2 Resources, Industrial Section 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, WA  98504-7600 
 
Subject:   Weyerhaeuser NR Company – Longview Lumbermill Outfalls 001B, 002B, 005B, 006B and 008B 
  NPDES Permit No. WA0991014 
  Priority Pollutant Sampling  
 
Dear Ms. Brotherton: 
 
The Weyerhaeuser NR Company – Longview site, encompassing the Export Yard, Lumbermill, and Truck Shop, is 
submitting the results of our priority pollutant testing required by Section S2.A.5 of NPDES Permit WA0991014 
to the Secure Access Washington (SAW) web portal in accordance with Section S3A.3.c of NPDES Permit 
WA0991014.  The submittal will be certified by the Responsible Official at Weyerhaeuser Lumbermill. 
 
If you have questions about this submittal please contact me or Carter Marr, Facility Environmental Manager, at 
780-851-3378 or email carter.marr@weyerhaeuser.com. 
 
I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my direction or 
supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel properly gather and 
evaluate the information submitted. The information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, 
accurate, and complete and I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information, 
including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Christopher Woloszyn 
Weyerhaeuser Longview Lumber Plant Manager 
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